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Annehem Fastigheter participated in Nasdaq’s Green Equity Capital Markets 
Day 

Annehem Fastigheter participated in the second edition of Nasdaq's Green Equity Capital 
Markets Day on 7 November 2023. During the presentation, the company's CEO, Monica 
Fallenius, and Head of Sustainability, Christin Hertzberg, presented Annehem’s business and 
sustainability work. 

In May 2022, Annehem Fastigheter was one of the first real estate companies to list its shares 
as Nasdaq Green Equity Designation, which among other things means, that more than 50 
percent of the company's sales are derived from green activities. As of December 31, 2022, 74 
percent of Annehem's revenue was green. 

Annehem's presentation from the day is now available here: https://nasdaq.videosync.fi/green-
equity-2023-annehem-fastigheter 

About Nasdaq Green Designations 

Nasdaq Green Designations supports listed companies in Nasdaq's European markets with 
their green business models and strategies. The purpose of the label is to increase the visibility 
and transparency of companies seeking sustainable investments. The label is also available to 
privately held companies that want to take advantage of the award before a possible IPO.   
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For further information please contact: 
Monica Fallenius, CEO 

monica.fallenius@annehem.se  
Tel. +46 70 209 01 14 

 About Annehem Fastigheter 
Annehem Fastigheter is a growth-driven property company specializing in commercial, 
community service and residential properties in the Nordic growth regions of Stockholm, 
Skåne, Gothenburg, Helsinki and Oslo. The property portfolio in Annehem Fastigheter consists 
of 26 investment properties with a value of SEK 4,237.8 million and a lettable area of 198 
thousand sqm. The company is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm since December 2020 with the 
ticker ANNE B and have a Nasdaq Green Designation since May 2022. For more information, 
please visit Annehem's website www.annehem.se. 


